
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JUNE 29, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A LISTENER RECENTLY INCLUDED THIS LETTER WITH THEIR GIFT TO THE STATION: 

TO OUR FRIENDS AT WRVM. WE ARE LONG TIME LISTENERS AND I’M SORRY WE WAITED SO 

LONG TO CONTRIBUTE FINANCIALLY. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR FAITHFULNESS IN 

SPREADING THE GOSPEL. WE LOVE YOUR PROGRAMS. YOU ARE AN INTEGRAL PART OF OUR 

LIVES. WE WILL MISS SEEING YOU AT THE MASA TENT THIS SUMMER. WE ESPECIALLY ENJOY 

RAVI ZACHARIAS, NIGHT SOUNDS, ERWIN LUTZER, ADVENTURES IN ODYSSEY AND YOUR 

SATURDAY MORNING PROGRAMS. WE THANK GOD FOR YOU AND PRAY FOR YOUR 

CONTINUED SUCCESS. 

WHAT AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO HEAR FROM THIS LONGTIME LISTENER. YOU KNOW, IT’S 

ONLY AS YOU WRITE THAT WE KNOW YOU ARE OUT THERE LISTENING AND BEING 

BLESSED BY THE PROGRAMMING. WE THANK GOD FOR THAT. AND FOR THE WAY HE 

PROVIDES FOR OUR NEEDS THROUGH OUR LISTENING FAMILY. BE ASSURED THAT YOUR 

LETTERS, AND GIFTS, ARE ALWAYS AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO US WHETHER IT’S A FIRST 

TIME GIFT OR YOU GIVE EVERY MONTH. I PRAISE GOD FOR YOU. 

AS FOR NOT SEEING US THIS YEAR AT THE MASA TENT, THAT IS DISAPPOINTING FOR ME 

AS WELL. MASA IS THE MISSIONARY AVIATION SUPPORT ASSOCIATION THAT MAKES IT 

POSSIBLE FOR MISSIONARY AVIATORS FROM ALL OVER THE WORLD TO ATTEND THE 

ANNUAL EAA AIRSHOW IN OSHKOSH. THEY PROVIDE 3 MEALS A DAY, HOUSING AND 

CARS TO THE MISSIONARIES COMING IN FOR THIS EVENT. FOR THE PAST MANY YEARS 

NOW, I’VE HAD THE PRIVILEGE OF DOING LIVE BROADCASTS FROM THE EAA WITH 

MISSIONARIES FROM ALL OVER THE WORLD. OF COURSE, THIS YEAR THE EAA WILL NOT 

BE TAKING PLACE BECAUSE OF THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC. AND I WILL MISS SPENDING 

THAT WEEK THERE CAMPING OUT WITH MANY OF THE MASA STAFF AND RUBBING 

SHOULDERS WITH MISSIONARIES FROM AROUND THE WORLD. 

MANY OF OUR EVENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED. THE UPCOMING EVENTS ARE STILL ON A 

‘WAIT & SEE’ BASIS ALTHOUGH WE ARE TAKING RESERVATIONS FOR MACKINAC ISLAND. 

MORE ON THAT TOMORROW. 

AGAIN, THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT DURING THESE TRYING TIMES. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


